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AB MAURI UK&I has continued to maintain a large amount of activity within the previously established 
working group; focusing on the potential impact of Brexit on our business. 
 
This working group is evaluating possible scenarios and potential solutions regarding all aspects of our 
business, to ensure we continue to provide our customers with the value adding technical solutions and 
fantastic customer service that they have come to expect. 
 
Like many other businesses based in the UK, we are now waiting for the actual detail around any potential 
deal between the UK and EU. As the Government works through the negotiations with the EU and details 
emerge, we will respond quickly to fully evaluate solutions to protect our customers from potential supply 
interruption. 
 

In light of the experiences and exposure faced by two previous Brexit attempts, plus numerous supply 
challenges brought by the recent COVID-19 pandemic, we are optimistic that we have a high level of 
competence and expertise to steer our business and valued customers through this latest trading 
period that coincides with a further Brexit deadline.  
 
However, with this latest timescale coinciding with the forthcoming Christmas and New Year trading 
period; we would ask for your cooperation and assistance to manage the additional Brexit challenge 
that we are all facing. 
 
If necessary, your account manager will be in contact with you to discuss your requirements in due 
course. 

The following statement was released today; Wednesday, 22 July 2020. 

 


